
Dear Editor 

thanks for the valuable suggestions. 

We made the corrections recommended by the reviewers and revised the English. 

We used the “Format for Manuscript Submission: Letter to the Editor” and 

“Guidelines_for_Manuscript_Preparation_and_Submission-Letters_to_the_Editor.pdf” 

download by your page, to revise our article. 

We submitted the article to the filipodia site for grammar corrections of the English 

language and of the document format. 

Best regards 

Serafino Vanella 
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